
 

 

North Yorkshire Council 
 

General Licensing and Registration Sub-Committee 
 

 

Minutes of the meeting held on Tuesday, 4th June, 2024 commencing at 2.00 pm. 
 
Councillors Tim Grogan (Chair), Barbara Brodigan and Kevin Foster. 
 
Officers present: Chris Doyle, Licensing Enforcement Officer, Amy Ross, Regulatory       

Solicitor, and Gareth Bentley, Head of Licensing (observer) 
 
 

 
Copies of all documents considered are in the Minute Book 

 

 
13 Election of Chair 

 
The decision: 
 
That Councillor Tim Grogan be elected as Chair for the duration of the meeting. 
 
(Councillor Grogan in the Chair) 
 
 

14 Apologies for Absence 
 
There were no apologies for absence. 
 
 

15 Disclosures of Interest 
 
There were no declarations of interest, however Councillors Grogan and Brodigan 
both declared that they had sat on a Sub-Committee Licensing hearing in March 
2024, for this driver. 
 
 

16 Procedure for Meeting 
 
The decision: 
 
The Sub Committee agreed the procedure for the meeting as outlined by the 
Chair. 
 
 

17 Exclusion of the Press and Public 
 
The decision: 
 



 

 

That on the grounds that it involved the likely disclosure of exempt information as 
defined in paragraphs 1, 2 and 3 of Part 1 of Schedule 12A to the Local 
Government Act 1972 as amended by the Local government (Access to 
Information) (Variation) Order 2006, the public be excluded from the meeting 
during consideration of Minute 18. 
 
 

18 Review of a Hackney Carriage and Private Hire Dual Driver Licence 
 
RESOLVED: 
 
To revoke the Hackney Carriage and Private Hire Dual Driver Licence with 
immediate effect, in the interest of public safety. 
 
 
 

The meeting concluded at 2.51 pm. 
 
 
 


